CANADA

DEPARTMENT OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE

OFFICE OF THE CUSTODIAN

ADDRESS ALL
COMMUNICATIONS
TO THE
CUSTODIAN'S OFFICE

PLEASE REFER

Legal Section GGB/RF

Victoria Building, 7 O'Connor Street, Ottawa 4, Ontario. February 3rd, 1953.

Dear Sir:-

I have your letter of the 28th of January, 1953, with enclosures, in connection with Jisaburo Kasho.

The letter from the Department of Citizenship and Immigration dated May 22nd, 1951, which was attached to your letter, is addressed to Mr. Jisaburo Kasho and contains no reference to Mr. Jisabura Rashio. In addition, the letter from the Vice Consul of Canada in Japan dated June 14th, 1951, is also addressed to Mr. Jisaburo Kasho. Further evidence should, accordingly, be submitted that Jisaburo Kasho and Jisabura Rashio are one and the same person.

Upon receipt of this material, the matter will be given further attention.

Yours very truly,

G. G. Beckett,

Vice Chairman, Administration Board and Associate Counsel.

Kunio Hidaka, Esq., Kunio Hidaka and Associates, 57 Queen St. W., TORONTO, Ont.